
December Update 

The Implementation Group met again this week.


The group is working hard to ensure everything will be in place for members of the new club to 
commence playing Bridge in the new premises by mid-May. 


Contractors will be engaged early in the New Year to fit out the club appropriately and deal with 
the repairs required. 


The new webpage should be available in January and members of our current clubs will be able 
to “google” the new site and check out Policies and Procedures. 


It is intended to invite current members to join the new club towards the end of January so look 
out for your invitation! Please consider putting yourself forward as a Trustee. The process will be 
clearly explained in the communication being made to members. 


Planning consent is expected shortly.   A building warrant has been applied for. 


Liz and Donna, the clubs’ two stalwarts, are happy to move to the new club so teas and coffees 
will continue to be supplied with familiar faces. 


Angus Macdonald has kindly agreed to take charge of the Bridge tournaments for at least the first 
few months so we can be sure that things will run smoothly.


If anyone has a suggestion as to when they would like tournaments to be scheduled, please let us 
know. We have looked at all the existing schedules and will try to incorporate what already is 
popular with some new times e.g. 1030 am starts on one or two days. 


We wish you all a happy and healthy New Year and lots of fun over the festive period! 



